42

Grand Opening of the New Front Entry Board President, James Lyon began the ceremony by welcoming everyone and introducing a few of the guests. Trustee Robert Thomas gave a summary of the project and services we provide for District residents. Mayor Steve Vaus and Councilmember Barry Leonard said a few words about Dearborn Memorial Park serving the community of Poway. Gina Franklin gave a brief overview of the project. James Lyon spoke about other projects and improvements the District has recently completed. The ceremony concluded with the official Ribbon Cutting by James Lyon, Robert Thomas, Denise Polito, Mayor Vaus, and Councilmember Leonard. James Lyon declared the main entrance officially open to the public. The ceremony was followed with refreshments. ADJOURNMENT 1. Next Scheduled Board Meeting The next regular board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 23, 2022, at 3:00 pm. Meeting Adjourned. Denise Polito/Board Secretary Date: 04-27-2022 Robert Thomas /Board Vice President 

I certify that a quorum was present. I hereby certify that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of the Board of

Trustees Special Meeting held Thursday, March 17, 2022.